Levesque, Jennifer

From: Michael Lourenco

Sent: Monday, August 02, 2021 12:53 PM
To: cityclerk

Subject: Rental inspection

Adding a inspection will be bad for the tenants, a fire inspection that we have in place sufficient enough.
| vote no on this measure
Thank you

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you
are sure the content is safe.]





